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April 3, 2017

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
Attn: Filing Center

201 High Street, S.E.

P.O. Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

Re: PGE AR 601 Comments on Rulemaking Regarding Severe Weather
‘ Moratorium

Portland General Electric Company (PGE) submits the following comments in response
to the Division 21 rule proposed by Commission Staff (Staff) regarding a moratorium on
disconnections during times of severe weather. PGE appreciates the collaborative
rulemaking process and supports the proposed rule as written.

Should the rules be adopted as proposed, with regard to section (7) of the proposed
rule requiring utilities to notify the Commission’s Consumer Services of the weather
reporting service it will use in each geographic area served by the utility. PGE will
continue to observe daily forecasts from the National Weather Service forecast office in
Portland, Oregon. These daily forecasts cover the entire PGE service territory.

Please direct any questions regarding these comments to Peter Davis at
(503) 464-8068. Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following
email address pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com

Sincerely,

ot (e
b

Karla Wenzel
Manager, Pricing and Tariffs

cc: AR 601 Service List



